
 

 

West Lincoln ”Warriors” Soccer Family, we hope you are staying safe and healthy during these 
challenging times. 
  
House League 
Maintaining a fun, fair and safe environment for our WLYSC players, families and volunteers will 

always be a primary concern for our Board. Carefully considering the ongoing uncertainty 
surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, WLYSC has made the extremely difficult decision 

to cancel both the 2020 Summer House League and our Mini Kickers U4 and U6 
Programs. The primary consideration is our players’ health and safety and considering the 
current restrictions across the Niagara Region and adopting Ontario Soccer’s “Return to Play” 

format, an absolute safe and fun house league and Mini Kickers’ season is not possible.  
  
Refunds will be made available to all who have already paid their registration. Please allow 
45 days to process all refunds due to the high volume of members to accommodate. Please 
note, any registrations not yet paid will be cancelled and do not require any action by you at this 

time. 
 

If you wish to leave your child’s registration as a credit, please notify the Treasurer by email at 
wlysc@hotmail.com clearly indicating family name, child(ren)’s name(s) and age(s).  All other 
paid registrations will be issued a refund.  

 
Choosing to leave your registration as a credit, will allow the full amount paid this season to be 

applied to the 2021 season. This option guarantees your spot for the 2021 Season, ensures you 
will not pay any fee increases impacting the 2021 Season and if your child(ren) moves up a 
division in 2021, you will only pay the difference based on the 2020 rate for that division, not 

the 2021 rate. WLYSC greatly appreciates anyone able to choose this option, as it will help offset 
the cost of uniforms and equipment already purchased in preparation for this year that will now 

be used for the 2021 Season. 
  

Travel Soccer 
We are still hoping for a Summer / Fall season and are currently working towards a Coach / 
Player / Parent club protocol so we may start training in the very near future. For now, all 

in-person soccer activities remain suspended. We will contact our Travel Coaches next week to 
discuss next steps and what each coach / team is responsible for under “Return to Play’ 

guidelines. Please stay tuned for more information. 
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